Dr. McEnroe here are some things that we worked on over the past month.

- *Salt: Has been delivered to the district for the winter season.
- *All winter equipment has been serviced snow plows are ready and gas has been delivered for snow blowers this winter.
- *Whittier & Field School: have multiple roof leaks; we have received multiple quotes and work is to take place as soon as possible.
- *Maya Angelou: had an attempted burglary.
- *Sonitrol: Lowell: Is in the process of repairing the alarm system at Lowell school new devices in the hallways only.

Currently, Maya Angelou, Lowell and Sandburg are having issues connecting to their central station because of blocks on the phone lines.

*Urban Elevator has been out to repair the pit ladder in the elevator at Whittier school.

Cameras and access control devices have been installed at Brooks and Bryant. Work is continuing at the other buildings.

- *Pavement Systems has been out to replace the section of the parking lot at Bryant they will be out to complete the seal coating and re-stripping in spring 18'.
- *Action Fire will service the fire extinguisher at Brooks on 11/15.

Best Regards! LaToya Ware Harvey School District 152 Receptionist/ Buildings & Grounds Secretary 16001 Lincoln Ave. Harvey IL. 708-333-0300 Ext:10 708-333-0349 Fax